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Dear Pastor West, FSBC and supporting churches: 

 

     First of all, my family and I wish all of you a Happy New Year – 2022. I again want to 

express my heartfelt gratitude to you for helping us as we preach the gospel and plant churches 

in Northeast India. Thank you for your prayers and financial support. At the very edge of this 

world, we still have many lost souls to win to Christ Jesus.  

We are in the process of planting four (4) new congregations in the surrounding areas of 

our home church in Ngoiphai. Pray for these new converts and for me as I train new pastors to 

help lead in these new church plants. Thank you for the books you sent me to help me learn more 

Bible doctrine.  

Within the past two months, God has blessed us with seven souls coming to Christ for 

salvation. This will be our reward in Heaven, and to you also who support our work. 

We continue with the construction of the church building in my home village. We could use 

some special offerings to help pay for doors and windows, which will cost around $4,000. 

We also had a Mission Conference in my church at Ngoiphai, which was a big success. By 

the help and leading of God, our missionary ministry is going very well and progressing. 

I seek your prayers as I try to help and advise 24 families of Nepalese (Hindu background) 

who have converted to Christianity and want to establish a New Testament Baptist church that 

will affiliate with the ABA. Thank you again for all your help and prayers. 

 

                                                                                                       - Missionary Gin & Ching Kipgen 

 

 

Offerings received in November and December 

Florence Street MBC, Broken Arrow, OK - $3,050 

East Park Landmark MBC, Stilwell, OK -           $150 

Calvary MBC, Muldrow, Ok -                                  $300 

Spruce Avenue MBC, Bartlesville, OK -            $200 

Landmark MBC, Vian, OK -                                      $200 

South Lakewood BC, Tulsa, OK -                          $200 

Garden Grove MBC, Prague, OK -              $900 

Capital Heights MBC, Holdenville, OK           $150 

Pinecrest MBC, Corinth, MS -                               $200 

Sublett Road BC, Arlington, TX -      $50 

Total-                                      $5,400.00 

[Make checks payable to Florence Street MBC] 

  

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Above: We helped a poor family 

with a bag of rice and prayed with 

them. 

Right: This is my local church. We 

finished the roof and began the wall 

construction. My wife and some of the 

members washing the brick. 

 

 

 

This picture is Tuibuang Baptist Church. 

We helped them with $1000 from our 

special project fund to paint the walls. 
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